
From: Leigh Svendsen [mailto:leighs@hsu.net.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 5 May 2016 9:10 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2014/196 & 197  

 
Dear Vice President 
 
The HSU is formally seeking an extension of time to file submissions in reply in relation to the NDIS/ Aged 
Care group of matters listed for July 14 and 15 2016. 
 
Please advise if you require reasons as part of this request, and I will forward immediately.  
 
 
 
 
Regards…/ Leigh Svendsen  
 
Senior National Industrial Officer | HSU National 
Suite 408, 454 Collins St,  
PO Box 336 Collins Street West, 
Melbourne Vic 8007 
ABN 68 243 768 561 
m 0418 538 989  
e leighs@hsu.net.au  w www.hsu.net.au 
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